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Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 


ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 


Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350


MEMORANDUM


 TO: Chair and Members of the Board DATE:  October 12, 2020 


 FROM: Jane P. Sawyer, 
 Regulations Specialist 


RE:  Denali Herb Company 
 License 14706 


Denali Herb Company, a limited marijuana cultivation facility, is requesting approval of their 
updated MJ-01 and MJ-04. The licensee is adding the unit next to them to their operation.  


The updated MJ-01 and MJ-04 were reviewed and they seem to be in line with what the board 
approved for them before and in general. Enforcement has done an inspection that includes the 
additional unit. The approved MJ-14 is attached here in case is needed as reference.   


Licensee will abide by the DEC’s pesticides list. Licensee is responsible for the chemicals used on 
the plant. Temporary was approved of the MJ-15 was approved. 


Additional comments: an application, by the same individual, with license number 14707 which 
is for the unit that was added to this operation (14706) has been in “Tabled” status for a while. I 
have informed the licensee that now that this unit is part of the licensed premises of 14706, 
they need to withdraw/rescind the application 14707. When and if they wish to apply at a 
different location, they will need to submit a new application and go through that process.  
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